
 
 

Newsletter #2 – August 2023 

Here is the updated info of goings on in Whiffletree. 

• Annual North Texas Food Bank (NTFB) Peanut Butter Drive kicks off on September 1.  Be on the lookout for 
email going out just before 9/1 with the website address where you can make donation via credit card.  
We will also list a home in the neighborhood where you can drop off peanut butter or other nut butters, or 
a check made out to WHOA (we will consolidate all the money received via check and make 1 donation to 
NTFB PB Drive).  We thank you in advance for your support of the many food-insecure families across 
North Texas. 

• Reminder that also in September, we will be printing and distributing an updated Whiffletree Directory to 
all paid members of Whiffletree V/VI/VII.  The Directory includes all kinds of information about Whiffletree 
and its residents as well as valuable info about the neighborhood and City of Plano services (another 
reason the pay dues)! Also, if you are a new resident or if your household information has changed, please 
complete the online membership form on our website by end of August before we print the Directories.  
You can do this at https://www.mywhiffletreehoa.com/membership-form.  

• The Plano Metro Rotary Club places flags in front of homes throughout the area on many national holidays 
and is offering this service to Whiffletree neighbors.   For $50 annual subscription, much of which is 
donated to local charities, a 3’ x 5’ flag is placed in front of your house prior to the holiday and then 
removed after the holiday.  You can learn more about this service and enroll at 
https://app.helpingwithflags.com/plano-metro-rotary. Please note that neither Whiffletree HOA or any 
individual in Whiffletree receives any financial reward or consideration if any neighbors decide to 
subscribe to the program.  We are just making you aware of this service.   

• The City of Plano Neighborhood Services is offering a Zoom webinar of Wednesday, August 30 at noon with 

presentation about Property Maintenance Tips – taking care of your foundation, landscaping, AC, and more during 

our Texas summers, and preparing your home for the fall.  Please click on the graphic below or click 

https://airtable.com/shrX4vtG90nYSVk8u to register. Once you have registered, you will receive link to attend the 

Zoom session. Please copy and paste the link into your calendar. Neighborhood Services will send out reminder 

email with the link to log-on the week of the event. 

 

https://app.helpingwithflags.com/plano-metro-rotary
https://airtable.com/shrX4vtG90nYSVk8u
https://airtable.com/appq99ypp1XSTeAY6/shrX4vtG90nYSVk8u


 
 

Remember that Whiffletree website (https://www.mywhiffletreehoa.com/) is an excellent source of info 
about the neighborhood, upcoming as well as past events.  Additionally, check out our Facebook page, 
@mywhiffletreeHOA (you can search it under “Whiffletree V, VI, VII”) and don’t forget to Like Us!  Also, click 
on the Links tab on our home page or go directly to https://www.mywhiffletreehoa.com/links to view the 
many outlets, services and support from the City of Plano.   

Finally, Whiffletree HOA exists for the benefit of all residents.  Your support and involvement are important 

and appreciated.  We welcome your input.  Feel free to contact me or any other WHOA board member.   

 

Jim Skelly 

Whiffletree HOA President 
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